
      
    

       
  

 

 
  

 
  

 
  

In the July 2014 Budget, the government committed to new funding 
for Special Services at Home (SSAH) for 8,000 children with 
disabilities and their families by March 2016. We have eliminated 
the 2014 waitlist in just eight months. RESULTS TO DATE 

SSAH 
(Families Served) 

Reached initial funding target
more than 1 year early 

APPROVED 
as of October 2014 6,000 

8,000 APPROVED 
as of February 2015

(total) 


